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I am opposed to the tax bill before the legislature. It will wipe out the possibility for 

seniors to remain living in Oregon. Consider what you are doing to the lives of those 

who have lived here over 60 years and have faithfully supported the running of our 

state. It is an egregious and unfair money grabbing tax needed for years of 

mismanagement of funds. Legislators, consider the welfare of your citizens who will 

flood out of Oregon should you vote to pass this bill. Thank you for hearing this plea. 


